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Dear James Reed, 

This is a courtesy notice to let you know CenturyLink has received your excavation ticket, 2325054846, and assigned it to a field resource to be located. The 
proposed excavation has been identified as a possible risk to our underground fiber and copper facilities. Consistent with State 81 l by laws, you will receive a 
response once the field review of your ticket has been completed. Ifby the day your excavation is scheduled to begin, if you do not see orange CenturyLink 
marks/flags and have not received a positive response from Century Link, please contact CenturyLink at 1-877-DONT DIG (366-8344). 

Thank you, 

CenturyLink Cable Protection Management 


